
Wednesday 21 June 

Our breakfast club will be holding a sausage sizzle for our students 

for lunch on Wednesday 21 June. 

If you would like to order sausage for lunch on that day, please fill in 

the form below and return by Friday 16 June 2023.

Orders must be in by Friday 16th June 2023. 

Sadly, no later order can be accepted due to catering purposes. 

 

   

Student Name: ___________________________________________     

 

Grade: ____________         

 

Quantity: _______@ $2.50 each 

 

Please circle Payment Type: QKR or Cash 

 

If paying in cash, total payment enclosed:  $______________ 

 

 


